
Sheree Kansas

Subject: FW: Safety Commission Resignation

Importance:   High

From: Ritchie S Adair [

Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2015 5: 05 PM
To: Florence Picardal

Cc: Frank Rivera; Muna Cuthbert

Subject: Safety Commission

Since we had HOA elections last night and I got elected to another term, I

am sorry but I feel I must resign from the commission since serving on
both limits my ability to properly serve either.   You have a good full group
and I think Rodney can do a good job as chair.   You may see me in the
audience form time to time as an observer and friend.   You may share with
the others why I had to choose this path.


